
Earth Class News 

 

 We have had another exciting week. We welcomed our 

chickens back to school although we haven’t decided on any 

names yet. We tried P.E and when we had a chat at the end 

of the day all of the children agreed that P.E was their 

favourite part of the day. We had a walk around the school 

to take pictures to help us make a map for Simon our class 

puppet because he kept getting lost!  

 

We started our phonics sessions, we are learning all about 

the initial sounds in words. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=1gH2S8OzvQ8 

 

Next week we will continue reading ‘We’re going on a Bear 

Hunt,’ you can watch it here: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0gyI6ykDwds See if 

your child can join in with the story!  

 

We will be retelling our journey to school, why don’t you 

practice on the way, talk about interesting places you see.. 

the shop? A postbox? Do you walk past another school?  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0gyI6ykDwds


 

 

 

 

 



 


